


 

NOTICE: Access to Public Meetings and Open Records 

It is important to our democracy that the business of government in the State of 
Rhode Island be carried out in an open and transparent manner.  Accordingly, 
members of the public have a right to access public meetings and public records, 
with some exceptions as provided by law. 

Open Meetings Act: 

Under the Open Meetings Act, you have the right to know when meetings of public 
bodies are scheduled and the subject matter to be discussed, as well as the right to 
attend meetings and access meeting minutes, with some limited exceptions.  See 
R.I. Gen. Laws § 42-46-1 et seq. 

Access to Public Records Act: 

Under the Access to Public Records Act, you have the right to request and access 
public records, with some limitations.  See R.I. Gen. Laws § 38-2-1 et seq.  A 
public body must respond to your public records request within 10 business days. 
This time period may be extended an additional 20 business days for “good cause.” 
See R.I. Gen. Laws § 38-2-3(e). 

 
The Rhode Island Office of the Attorney General is committed to ensuring public 
access to information in accordance with these acts. If you believe your rights 
under either of these acts have been violated, you may file a complaint with our 
Office or commence an action in the Rhode Island Superior Court.  

For more information, visit the Open Government Unit page on 
www.riag.ri.gov. 
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